
 
 

 

Principal’s message 
My family experienced some bad luck this week when our house was flooded. All of us experience hardships 
at one time or another. It is how we ‘bounce back’ that is important. We are an inclusive school community. If 
you need support or assistance, come up and see us, we will do our best to provide assistance.  
We had our first school assembly last Friday and it was brilliant. Our assemblies are about highlighting our 
students. Check out the photos at the back of this Grapevine.  
Do not forget attendance matters! If you do not explain your child’s absence, we will be calling you! This is 
how we collaborate with you to educate your child!  
  
Stay Strong!     
Mr Paul Sortwell 
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School Assembly Week 5 ……….. 28 February. 

School Assembly Week 7 ……….. 13 March. 
Harmony Day celebration ………. Monday 23 March. 

School Photos ………. Wednesday 8 April. 
Easter Celebration ………. Thursday 9 April. 

School assemblies take place in our school hall at 9.25am. 

 
Last Thursday students from MGPS attended the Lower Manning Small Schools swimming carnival at 
Wingham Pool. We participated with pride and effort, achieving many fantastic results. Congratulations to all 
students who represented our school. We are so proud of you. Thank you to Mrs Goodwin, Mr Easey and Bob 
for taking our students on the day. 
PCYC sport in the mainstream occurs each Thursday and Friday. Do not forget we expect all students to wear 
our sports uniform on Friday. It is our designated school sports day. Coming soon is our school cross-country 
carnival, which we hold on our back oval. Start practising your running now! 



 
 

 
Baaya Yurrung preschool 
Patrice Chapman is our new permanent preschool teacher. Each week Patrice will provide a rundown of events and 
happenings at our preschool. 

 

 

 



 
 

 
 

 
 

 
We currently have an active survey on our school’s Facebook page. What type of hat do you think our children 
should wear at school? We value your input and ideas. This survey was a suggestion from our P&C meeting. 

 



 
 

 
Check out this beautiful display outside MSWB! Thank you Alison Sheldon, Mrs Wykes and Ms Barry.  

      
 

           
 

 
Our P&C operates to help our school and our students. We have a great P&C made up of parents and 
community who are friendly and fun people – no politics or fighting here! Our P&C runs our school canteen 
with all profits going back to our school. 
Our next P&C meeting is Thursday 12 March at 9.30am, down at our canteen. Everyone welcome, including 
new members and parents! 

 
 



 
 

      

                
Contact us 
We value and appreciate your feedback and input into all aspects of our school. If you have a general school 
enquiry, please contact our school office on 6552-6333.  If you have a specific matter relating to your child 
and their education, please contact our school office and ask for your child’s teacher. Our school office hours 
are 8.30-3.30pm each school day. School uniforms are available for purchase from our school office every 
Monday, Wednesday and Friday; 10.30-12.30pm. We have a full range of uniforms including summer and 
winter gear. We also stock school hats so your child can be sun safe.  

 
 



 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 

 
 



 
 

 

          

           

 

           

            

           



 
 

 

            

            

            

            

            

 



 
 

 
 

      
 
 

      
 
 



 
 

 
 

      
 
 

      
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 

      
 
 

      


